
 
 

 
Faculty Senate Meeting 

 
 
 
DATE: November 28, 2005 
 
TO: Members of the Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: M.-Ana Börger-Greco, Chairperson 
 
SUBJECT: Faculty Senate Meeting, November 29, 2005 at 4:05-5:45 p.m. 
 Osburn Hall, Room 200 / Multi Purpose Room 
 
 
I. 7 proposals for a revised general education curriculum presented by Steve Centola, Fred  

Foster-Clark (representing the Gen. Ed. task force), Len Litowitz, John McLarnon, Lynn 
Marquez, Scott Schaffer, and Barb Stengel 

 
 
II. Adjournment 
 
 

 


